
NOTICE OF MOTION – SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR HEATH JOHNSON at RCM July 14, 

2025 meeting as follows: 

 

“Whereas roundabouts reduce the likelihood and severity of collisions and injury, and 

Whereas roundabouts reduce speeds in areas where there are straight stretches of road, and 

Whereas traffic flows more smoothly when there are roundabouts as opposed to stop signs or 
traffic lights, and 

Whereas it is more expensive to convert existing intersections into roundabouts than it is to 
build them when the streets are designed and constructed, 

Be it resolved that Town Council request Town Staff to investigate and recommend ways to 
increase the number of roundabouts in new subdivisions, through by-law or regulation, and 

Be it further resolved that Town Staff provide recommendations on any other ways to increase 
the number of roundabouts in the Town of Riverview. 

 


